

## Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Alberto M. Carvalho

August 22, 2016

Miami-Dade County School Board
Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair
Dr. Lawrence S. Feldman, Vice Chair
Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall
Susie V. Castillo
Dr. Wilbert "Tee" Holloway
Dr. Martin Karp
Lubby Navarro
Raquel A. Regalado
Dr. Marta Pérez Wurtz

Dear Parents,

Sunset Elementary will continue its "Go Green" Thursday Communicator process, beginning Thursday, August 25, 2016. In order to reduce the amount of paper going home each week, Sunset Families will receive an email every Thursday. You will need to have Adobe Acrobat Reader to open/view the attached "green" Thursday Communicator. A free version of this software can be downloaded from htttp://get.adobe.com/reader/.

Through an email attachment, you will be able to open up documents regarding weekly information distributed by the school. It is very important that you check the email sent to you by your homeroom teacher every Thursday. Please notify your homeroom teacher, if you do not have access to a computer/internet.

We are very proud of this effort and expect it to continue to be a very positive and worthwhile initiative for our school. Thank you for you continued support and Go Green!

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please feel free to contact Ms. May Ling Padin, Assistant Principal, Grades Prekindergarten – Grade 2, or Dr. Gigi Gilbert, Assistant Principal, Grades 3-5, at (305) 661-8527.

Sincerely,
Dr. Marlene Leyte-Vidal
Principal

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND RETURN TO YOUR CHILD'S HOMEROOM TEACHER BY **WEDNESDAY**, **AUGUST 24**, **2016**. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT WE RECEIVE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION ON TIME TO ENSURE THAT YOU ARE INCLUDED ON THE "GO GREEN" DISTRIBUTION LIST FOR WEEK ONE AND FOR THE REMAINDER OF THE YEAR.

Student's Name:	
Parent's Name:	
Parent's E-mail:	
Homeroom Teacher:	